
Hershey’s Mill Singers Announce Spring Concert 

Our concert this year will be at Saints Peter and Paul Roman Catholic Church. 

June 1st @7:30 and June 2nd @3:00 

 

The finale of this year’s concert is a medley of the songs associated with the military branches 

that keep us free.  We are seeking volunteers to carry the flag of each Branch of Service. 

 

If you or a family member has served and you would like to honor that service by carrying a 

flag representing the Army, Navy, Air Force, Marines or the Coast Guard please call me.  

Hershey’s Mill Singers 

Earl Needhammer - President 

798 Jefferson Way 


